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19/06/2018  08:20:262018/2786/T OBJ Karen Smith I write to object to the fellng of these trees on the grounds that they are quite striking and beautiful. Also on the 

grounds that this is a conservation area and the houses and trees are adjacent to Hampstead Heath -  and all 

felling of trees should be considered carefully. These trees should only be felled if three more are planted to 

replace them.
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